
 
DLA recruiters attended Michigan Works Seminars on February 
21st at the Three Rivers and Kalamazoo offices.  The intent of 
the seminars is to aide Michigan’s unemployed with more tools 
to help them achieve success while searching for work in the 
government sector.  The recruiters briefed attendees on the many 
career opportunities available with DLA.  In addition, the 
attendees were provided specific directions for navigating the 
USAJOBS site.   
 


